
From: Matt Haas <haas.matthew@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2022 12:32 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401 

 

Hello,  

 

I live at 2722 N Summit, 1.5 blocks away from the proposed project at St. Marks Church and the 

Hackett Apartments. I watched the CPC meeting on August 22nd through the City Channel live 

stream (thank you for providing this resource) and think the project will improve the 

neighborhood.  
 

I am supportive of this development. 

 

Thank you, 

Matthew Haas 

414-405-8090 
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